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NOTICE

We warmly thank you for regularly patronizing Shinjuku Prince Hotel.

At our hotel, aligned with the Seibu Group's management philosophy of "Group Vision," we are
actively pursuing "Sustainability Actions" aimed at realizing a sustainable society. In accordance
with the "Act on Promotion of Resource Circulation for Plastics" established on April 1, 2022
(Friday), we have revised our approach to the provision of certain plastic amenities (hairbrush,
comb, razor, shower cap, toothbrush) to regulate and reduce the use of disposable plastics.
Therefore, starting from April 1, 2024 (Monday), we will limit the amenities provided in all guest
rooms to only toothbrushes, which are made from safe, natural biomass materials that do not impact
the food supply.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation.

Shinjuku Prince Hotel
Manager

Prince Hotel
Shinjuku




